
 

Bulletin #5 
2023 Rally in the 100 Acre Wood 
March 14, 2023 
 
To: All Competitors & Crew 
 
Subject: Service Area Changes 
 
The Service Areas will now open at 8:00 am on Friday and 7 am on Saturday to 
accommodate those who’ve purchased catered meals.  
 
Service area assignments have been made and are posted under the Service Tab 
in Sportity.  Note that the areas in the SE corner of the Commons on Saturday are 
not being used.  As always, these may be modified on rally day. 
 
Service Routes this year will utilize Avenza maps.  Service crew should download 
the free app.  Directions for its use will be provided in the service packet.   Paper 
maps will be available from the Service Coordinator, if needed.   
 
Note that Dent County roads 5550 and 5580 should never be used by any team.   
 
Official service crew spectator points are: 
Stages 2 or 6 (see maps attached) 
Stage 10, 11, 13 (see maps attached) 
 
Service Crew found on stage in areas besides these, other than to retrieve a 
competition car, will be considered an illegal service violation under RCR 7.1.10 
 
Thank you, 
Curt Faigle 
Chairman 
 











 


